Webb Dock Works Advisory Notice < g

Key Works at Webb Dock

MONDAY 16 JANUARY TO SUNDAY 29 JANUARY 2017

Community park

Construction continues on the new community park and playground on the foreshore at Perc White Reserve.
Alternative access to boardwalks may be in place to enable works. Opening of the playground is scheduled for early
this year.

Roads and services works
Improvement works to Webb Dock Drive, formerly Williamstown Rd, are nearing completion.

Webb Dock Drive, west of Empress Road, will remain one way for west bound traffic until all asphalt work and verge
treatments are complete. Out-of-hours works, compliant with EPA noise guidelines, are scheduled to take place
during mid-week nightshifts. The works are necessary to avoid impact to Port operations. Traffic controls will remain
in place until Webb Dock Drive is returned to two-way traffic, and from this time the temporary detour through the
Temporary Automotive Laydown Area (TALA) site will be closed.

The Westgate Park path is now open for use by pedestrians and cyclists. A continuous path extends from the Yarra
River through Westgate Park under the West Gate Bridge and along Todd Road to join up with the new community
park (under construction) and observation platform on Webb Trail.

Maritime Construction

Wharf construction is completed at Webb Dock West. The redevelopment has converted Webb Dock West from a
single berth floating pontoon configuration into a three-berth 920 metre continuous wharf. The new world-class
quay-line will facilitate Victoria’s import and export automotive trade. In 2015-16 the Port handled more than
372,000 new motor vehicles. The new-look wharf complements the international roll-on roll-off auto terminal at
Webb Dock West as well as the import pre-delivery inspection hub, which has been consolidated into the one
location at the northern end of Webb Dock.

Wharf rehabilitation continues at Webb Dock East. Out-of-hours works compliant with EPA noise guidelines may
occur between 1pm-5pm Saturdays, 7am-5pm Sundays, and weekdays between 6am-7am.

Information Line
The project information line - 1800 451 056 - is operating during business hours, i.e. Mon to Fri 8:30am to 5:30pm.
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For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com

portofmelbourne.com/port-development/port-capacity-project
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